» Changes to Bulk Trash
October 2023

e Bulk trash will be broken down by Utility Billing Zones and each zone will have
3 months out of the year to choose from.
« Residents will receive 2 pickups per calendar year (May not request 2 pickups in
the same month).
» Bulk trash must be 4 cubic yards or less. All other guidelines and restrictions for
bulk trash still apply (Obstructions, prohibited items, etc.).
 Bulk trash will not be picked up on any of the 12 holidays City Offices are closed.
* Fall 2023 pickup will begin October 1, 2023, and customers may request during
the month allotted. Schedule restarts January 2024.
» Excluded from bulk pickup are businesses and residents of Smith Village.

Zone 1- January, May, September
Zone 2- February, June, October
Zone 3- March, July, November

Zone 4- April, August, December

Customers can identify their billing zone based on the first 2 digits of their utility
account number or their due date:

Zone 1- Bill Due Date: 15th
Account # begins with: 2, 4, 6, 8,10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 22, 24, 26, 34, 36

Zone 2- Bill Due Date: 23rd
Account # begins with: 38, 40, 42, 44, 46, 48, 50, 45, 47, 49, 52, 54, 56, 58, 60, 62

Zone 3- Bill Due Date: 30th
Account # begins with: 1, 3,5, 7,9, 11, 13, 15, 17, 19, 21, 23, 25, 33, 35, 37

Zone 4- Bill Due Date: 7th
Account # begins with: 39, 41, 43, 51, 53, 55, 57, 59, 61, 27, 29, 28, 30, 31, 32




